
Subject: New Yay Lunch Website Ordering Instructions

Dear CHARLOTTESVILLE CATHOLIC SCHOOL families,

Yay Lunch has launched a new website - exclusively for Charlottesville schools - with an easier
to use Lunch Calendar, better mobile experience, and faster order notifications. Orders
delivered before and during the week of May 3 will not be viewable on the new site.

HOW TO ORDER ON THE NEW SITE
1. Login at yaylunch.com as normal. You’ll automatically be redirected to the new Lunch

Calendar.

2. Choose your Lunches.

3. After selecting lunches, confirm your orders. Your credit card / payment methods will
have already transferred to the new site.

4. You’re all set! You’ll get an immediate confirmation email with your choices for the
upcoming week.

5. Want 10% off? The Yay Lunch team is collecting feedback on your experience for 10%
off your next week of lunches. Tell them your thoughts by clicking on the feedback widget
in the bottom right corner.

https://yaylunch.com/
http://yaylunch.com


HELPFUL INFO
● If you pre-ordered lunches on the old website, those lunches will be set up on the new

site. To view future weeks, click on ‘Next’ on your Lunch Calendar.
● The ‘Repeat Lunches’ button has moved! Find it as a checkbox when you confirm your

orders for the week.

If you have any questions or run into issues, please contact Yay Lunch directly at
info@yaylunch.com.

Thank you for participating in our school lunch program!

mailto:info@yaylunch.com

